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:

Paul Smith, President |
The Readiness Operation !
3B71 Piedmont Avenue '

Oakland, CA' 94611-5351 !

,

Dear Mr. Smith:
;

I am responding to your letter of May 6,1994, in which you offered the ;
'

services of your bulletin board for listing Cost Beneficial Licensing Action ,

(CBLA) submittals and NRC Safety Evaluation Reports to increase dissemination ;

and communication among the industry and the general public. My staff is
closely examining the options available to ensure the industry and public have ;

the latest information regarding policy issues and the status of regulatory -

improvement programs such as the Regulatory Review Group Implementation Plan ;

and the CBLA initiative. Although I appreciate the offer of using your ;

bulletin board for these purposes, I believe the NRC should use systems -

developed strictly for NRC use. As the NRC begins its travels down the !

"Infobahn", I welcome all future suggestions on how we can make our process t

more accessible and efficient.
,
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Original Signed By
IILLIAN T. RUSSELD.

Willia:n T. Russell, Director (
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation ,
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WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

I
June 1, 1994 I

Paul Smith, President I
The Readiness Operation i

3871 Piedmont Avenue I

Oakland, CA 94611-5351 I

i

Dear Mr. Smith:

I am responding to your letter of May 6,1994, in which you offered the i
services of your bulletin board for listing Cost Beneficial Licensing Action i

(CBLA) submittals and NRC Safety Evaluation Reports to increase dissemination
;

and communication among the industry and the general public. My staff is
iclosely examining the options available to ensure the industry and public have ;

the latest information regarding policy issues and the status of regulatory |
improvement programs such as the Regulatory Review Group Implementation Plan '

and the CBLA initiative. Although I appreciate the offer of using your ;

bulletin board for these purposes, I believe the NRC should use systems '

developed strictly for NRC use. As the NRC begins its travels down the |
"Infobahn", I welcome all future suggestions on how we can make our process i

more accessible and efficient.

-

Hilliam T. Russell, Director i

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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